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Change in Business Hours 
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Treasury Division wishes to inform members of the public 
that counter services for the sections listed below will be 
closed at 12:00 noon on Tuesday December 24th, 2024 and 
Tuesday 31st December, 2024. 

Sections and Services include:

►  Cashier’s Unit, Paybranch Section  

►  Loans Management Unit

►  Pensions Management Branch

►  Finance and Accounts Section

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, due to the early 
closure of these offices and thank you for your continued support. 

Catherine Laban 
Comptroller of Accounts 
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